Page 1 of 1

Veldran, Lisa

From: Ingrid Muller [ingridmuller@charter.net]
Sent:  Sunday, September 07, 2008 5:53 PM
To: Veldran, Lisa

Subject: Supporting e-mail for Richard O'Neill

| am a co-worker of Richard O’Neill at the Disability Determination Bureau. He is a dedicated worker and gives

each case and claimant the attention they need. He is always friendly and makes his work a number one priority.
| enjoy working with Rick and think he would do well in any position or career path he chooses.

Sincerely
Ingrid Muller

9/8/2008




Veldran, Lisa

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

To whom it rmay concern:

Kari Scapillato kscapillato@yahoo.com]

Tuesday, September 09, 2008 10:05 PM

Veldran, Lisa
in Support of Rick O'Neill for Interim City Council Member

| am writing in support of Rick O'Neill for Interim City Council Member. | am sorry that this letter is late but please accept it
insofar as | was not aware of the deadline until today. | believe that Mr. O'Neilll has the necessary skills and qualifications
te make him a worthy candidate for the position of Interim City Council Member. First, he majored in Political Science and’
Public Administration in college. In addition, he has worked and provided service to the state of Wisconsin for the past 5
years. His background and experience in government gives him the necessary knowledge to be a successful city council
member. Moreover, Mr. O'Neill has a deep passion for political issues and would bring a lot of creative ideas and new
perspective to the city council. Finally Mr. O'Neill is a very responsible, hard-working and intellfigent individual. | have the
highest regard for him as do many people in the Madison community.

Please consider this worthy candidate for City Council member.

Thank you and kind regards,

Kari Scapillato




